2600 So. Michigan Avenue Suite 303
Chicago, Illinois 60616

July 9, 1973

Mr. Robert Zonitch, Mgr.
Mnericana Hotel of New York
7th Avenue-52nd & 53rd Streets
New York, New York 10019

Dear Mr. Zonitch:

I am in a quandary to understand why I have not heard fram you in answer to
my letter. You promised same time ago you would take care of the matter
which is explained in the accampanying letter.

In case you may not have received the original, I am asking for some guarantee
that this letter is received. I await your reply and will appreciate your
pranpt attention to this matter.

Yours truly,

Ieonidas H. Berry, M.D.
Chief, G.T. Fndoscopy Clinic
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